
PUBLIC HEARING 

Please take notice that the Town of Cramerton Board of Commissioners will hold a public 

hearing on March 15, 2018 at 7:00pm in the Town Hall Board Room located at 155 N. Main 

Street, Cramerton, NC 28032.  The purpose of the hearing is to consider a rezoning application 

for property located at 4007 S. New Hope Rd., identified by Gaston County Parcel # 188572.  

The request is to rezone the property from B-1 to B-2. If you have any questions please call 704-

824-4337.  

 

 


